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Volunteer Appreciation BBQ - Everyone is invited to 
the 2017 Volunteer Appreciation BBQ on Saturday, 
September 9, 2017 from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm at the 
Riverfront Park Gazebo to celebrate our many 
volunteers.Congratulations to this year’s recipients of the 
Volunteer of the Year Award: Jolly McMynn and Dorothy 
Unger. 

20-Year Exemplary 
Service Medal - Bob 
Peters received his 20-
year Exemplary Service 
Medal for his service to 
the community as a 
Volunteer Fire Fighter. 
Acting Mayor Dunsdon 
thanked him for all of his 
hard work and dedication 
to public safety.

Fire Safety on the 
Hiking & Biking 
Trails - The Village of Midway would like to urge people to 
remain vigilant and be extremely cautious with any activity 
that could spark a wildfire. Please refrain from smoking 
while walking, hiking, or biking along any of the trail 
systems and back roads. Please refer to the attached 
information bulletin from MFLNRO for more restrictions 
in the Southeast Fire Centre. 

Upcoming Council Meeting - Please note that the 
October 2, 2017 Regular Council Meeting has been 
cancelled due to the UBCM Convention.
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Next Council Meeting 

Monday, September 18, 2017 

Monday, October 16, 2017 

Agendas close at noon 

If you would like to appear as a 
delegation, or have an item 
added to the agenda, please 
contact the Village office prior 
to noon on the following dates 
for the upcoming meetings: 

Thursday, September 14, 2017 

Thursday, October 12, 2017 

Contact the Council 

Councillor Schierbeck can be 
contacted at 
gschierbeck@shaw.ca  

ICBC & Motor Vehicles 

The Village of Midway 
Office offers all of your 
ICBC Autoplan and 
Drivers Services needs.
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